
Subject: Re: New low distortion Peerless XXLS 10" and 12" Subwoofers w/shorting
ring
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 16 Nov 2004 08:13:39 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Adrian,Thanks for the post.  It's a great reference.I wrote to DST about a month ago asking
them to look into building the B12.  They said they'd look into it and get back to me.  Lots of
interest in that driver or one like it these days.Wayne
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